
From: Martina Chait-Hartwig
To: Barb Rockwell
Cc: Christina Coulter; Todd Davis
Subject: RE: 1450 Mill Line Road
Date: October 21, 2024 11:46:56 AM

Hi Barb,
 
Thank you for your comment on this file. We will note your support for
the application at the public meeting.
 
All the best,
 
Martina

 
-----Original Message-----
From: noreply@dourodummer.on.ca <noreply@dourodummer.on.ca>
On Behalf Of Barb Rockwell
Sent: Saturday, October 19, 2024 11:08 AM
To: Martina Chait-Hartwig <mchaithartwig@dourodummer.ca>
Subject: 1450 Mill Line Road
 
I am unable to make the meeting on November 5th but wish to lend my
support for the building permit requested by the Earnshaws at 1450 Mill
Line Road. I am their direct neighbour to the east at 1480.
I have no objections to their plan but object to the time wasted by and
the bureaucracy created by Douro Dummer for this application.
Barb Rockwell
 
-------------------------------------
Origin: https://www.dourodummer.ca/en/business-and-economic-
development/business-licences-and-permits.aspx?_mid_=21698
-------------------------------------
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This email was sent to you by Barb Rockwell<bjrockwell@hotmail.com>
through https://www.dourodummer.ca.
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